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4th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Winchester Science Centre Trip 
 

As part of our upcoming Space topic, Rowan Class will be visiting Winchester 
Science Centre on Tuesday 16th April.  During the trip the children will be exploring 
the centre’s wonderful range of interactive resources as well as taking part in an 
exciting ‘Destination Space’ workshop and visiting the planetarium. We shall be 
travelling by minibus, leaving school at approximately 9.00am and arriving back at 
approximately 3.15pm.  
 
Children will need the following: 

• School uniform, including school sweatshirt, not hoodie. 

• Suitable footwear 

• Waterproof jacket (for travel to and from the coach) 

• Packed lunch  

• Water Bottle 
 

We would appreciate a contribution of £9.50 towards the cost of this visit, which 
will cover the travel, entry and workshops for each child.  
 
Please could you complete the payment on MCAS by Monday 25th March; this 
will also act as your consent for your child to attend. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss Pennicotte-Henrie 
Rowan Class Teacher 
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